Jeanann Dawson

From: Adrien Barrette <adrien.m.barrette@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 8:35 AM

To: Jeanann Dawson

Subject: Fwd: 378 Manor Hills Road Lillington

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

All is good with septic aspect. Should I come in with paperwork you sent and pay fee? Will I receive permit at
same time? Thanks!

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorfli@harnett.org>
Date: Wed, Sep 27, 2023, 8:21 AM

Subject: RE: 378 Manor Hills Road Lillington

To: Adrien Barrette <adrien.m.barrette[@gmail.com>

AB,

Talked to Mark and all is good. | approved it in the system and you are all set from the EH side.

Oliver Tolksdorf REHS
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Health Department

910-893-7547

From: Adrien Barrette <adrien.m.barrette@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 12:32 PM

To: Oliver Tolksdorf <otolksdorf@harnett.org>

Subject: Re: 378 Manor Hills Road Lillington

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.




Hello, are there any updates on this so we can move forward?

Thanks

AB

On Fri, Sep 22, 2023, 12:38 PM Adrien Barrette <adrien.m.barrette(@gmail.com> wrote:

Hello Oliver, we spoke on the phone not too long ago about a metal building I am putting on my property. See
attached for a survey that was done showing where the metal building will be. The septic is directly in front of
the house and the tank is on the right hand side.

Mark Osborne was my inspector and was out here 2-3 weeks ago for final septic inspection.

If you need anything else from me let me know

919-745-9924

Thanks!

AB



